From: Baker, Simon
Sent: 11/29/2010 10:39:22 AM

To: hector.ortiz@westcoastcapital.org (hector.ortiz@westcoastcapital.org)
Cc: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)
Bcec:

Subject: Inquiry re: listing your product for PG&E rebate eligibility

Mr.
South,

| have

forwarded your inquiry to Shilpa Ramaiya, PG&E, who will respond to you
regarding who to contact at PG&E about potential listing of your product for
rebate eligibility. Thanks!

Best,
Simon Eilif Baker

Supervisor, Energy Efficiency
Planning

Climate Strategies Branch

California Public Utilities Commission -
Energy Division

seb@cpuc.ca.gov

415-703-5649

SB GT&S 0031367
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